
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – May 11 

Day 1 

 

Take a Break Neshaminy will meet today in G208. Take a Break is a group of students working 

to support the mission of the For Pete’s Sake foundation by raising money for families 

experiencing a cancer crisis. The group focuses on the importance of mental health, stress 

relief, and gratitude. Join us to brainstorm next year’s fundraisers and how to take a break from 

the stress of the school year.  Also, please support our cause by purchasing a Take a Break 

bracelet – available in G208 for $1.  

 

Book Club will meet today in room G219.  Come ready to plan for our final book of the school 

year! See you then! 

 

Members of the Future Medical Professionals Club will be participating in the Parkinson's 

Moving Day Walk on 5/13 at Bucks County Community College. If you wish to join our walking 

team or make a donation to find treatments and a cure for Parkinson's Disease, please 

contact Ms. Mandel at DMandel@neshaminy.org.  The next Future Medical Professionals 

meeting has been rescheduled for 5/11 at 2:30 pm in Room F208. 

 

PE Make ups will be run on the following dates after school in the fitness center till 3: May 10th, 

May 24th. 

 

The Library will be closed after school until Friday, May 12, for AP testing.  Tutoring will be 

available in the following rooms:  Math – Monday and Wednesday Room F125, Math - Tuesday 

and Thursday Room F105, Science - Room D210 and English - Room G206.  The Library will also 

be closed during the school day following the schedule posted on the door.  Good Luck to all 

our students taking AP exams! 

The Neshaminy High School Color Guard is seeking new members for the 2023-24 season to 

perform with the award winning Neshaminy High School Marching Band. The Color Guard is 

the most visual section of the marching band performing choreography with dance, flags, 

rifles and sabres to compliment the marching band show. No previous experience is necessary 

as all skills required will be taught during the clinic sessions. Interested students in grades 8-11 

can attend sessions MAY 12, 19. All sessions are 6:00-8:00 PM. Students should meet at the NHS 

auditorium. Come out to see what Guard is about. Contact Mr. Lipton in the NHS music 

department with questions or for more information. 
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